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May 11, 1999

Mr. Frederick Navarro
Principal

Mark Keppe! High School
501 E. Hellman Avenue
Alhambra, CA 91801

Dear Mr. Navarro:

We have received and reviewed the report. from the "On-Site Review" visiting committee which
visited your school. 1 am pleased to report to you that the report indicated that your school has
given appropriate attention to the major recommendations made by the previous visiting
committee and your accreditation is now reaffirmed through the end of the six year term ending in
June 2002.

I want to express my appreciation on behalf of the Commission for your efforts and congratulate
you for continuing to provide quality education for the youngsters of this state.

Sincerely,
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Donald G. Haught, E4.D.
Executive Director
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cc District Superintendent

Review Committee Chair
Dr. Judith Endeman, Commission Chairperson
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